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---For immediate release--- 

Limited Bus Service to FEMA Disaster Recovery Center in Cameron County 
La Feria, Texas –Cameron County and the Low Rio Grande Valley Development Council have coordinated 
to provide  -- for a limited time only -- free bus transportation to the Disaster Recovery Center (DRC) in La 
Feria for those residents affected by the June 24/25 flooding. 
 
The free bus transportation service, made available for those residents who need transportation to the DRC at 
the La Feria Safe Room (1001 Pancho Maples Drive), will be available for only these three days: 

Thursday, July 25, 2019 
Friday, July 26, 2019 
Saturday, July 27, 2019 

Residents needing transportation to the DRC are highly encouraged to take advantage of this free service, 
whose route schedule is as follows: 

 
 

Affected residents may also apply online at DisasterAssistance.gov or by phone (voice, 711 or relay service) at 
800-621-3362. TTY users should call 800-462-7585. The toll-free lines are open 7 a.m. to 10 p.m. seven days 
a week.  

 
---For immediate release--- 

http://www.disasterassistance.gov/

